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THOSE HOT

CREDIT CARD
PAYMENT

IS WELCOME

For new spares
please contact:

PHIL ELLINGHAM
MOREG LIMITED
64 BEDFORD ROAD
HOLLAND-ON-SEA
ESSEX   CO15 5LF

ENGLAND

Phone: 01255 814944
Fax:     01255 814944

Email:
Phil@

MorrisRegister.org.uk

For reconditioned
spares please

contact:

ADRIAN TYNDALE
MOREG LIMITED

UNIT 6
NELSON TRADING ESTATE

MORDEN ROAD
LONDON  SW19 3BL

ENGLAND

Phone: 020-8 947 7247
Fax:     020-8 540 0857

Email:
Adrian@

MorrisRegister.org.uk

We publish an 18 page Spares
Catalogue covering the pre-
war Morris vehicles.
This is available to members
of the Morris Register.  Next
year this will be available
electronically via the Internet.
To purchase a conventional
copy please send £3.00 and a
12" x 9" SAE (£0.57 UK).
For EEC or other countries
please add £1.75 and £3.75
respectively.
The current price list only will
be posted FOC on receipt of a
SAE with the correct postage.
REMEMBER THAT THE
CURRENT PRICE LIST CAN
NOW BE DOWNLOADED
FROM THE WEBSITE.  SEE
BELOW FOR THE ADDRESS.

MOREG INVESTMENT SCHEME
This scheme allows members of the Morris Register to invest in their Club.  For as little as £100 you can
secure future supplies of spares for your vehicle.  Complete an application form today and help your club
to help you.  The scheme has been devised primarily to help the Spares Group maintain and extend the
large range of spares currently offered.  Secondly to help club members save funds specifically for Morris
spare parts.  Members are invited to deposit funds (in multiples of £100) with the Spares Group and for a
minimum of twelve months.  In return the member will receive free spares equivalent to the rate of £7 per
£100 invested.

WEBSITE: http://www.MorrisRegister.org.uk

A QUITE MOMENT AT BRIGHTON
The spares group once again attended the Brighton Run this year.  Surprisingly,
the start was very close to where the Reconditioning Service is based in
Wimbledon.  We had a long, hard but never the less successful day.  It gave us
an opportunity to chat with many old friends and acquaintances.  As depicted
above there were some quite moments.
See you again at Beaulieu at the beginning of May, Enfield at the end of May and
Ardingly in July, which are our next trips out.  Let us know in advance if there are
any specific parts that you would like us to bring along.

SPARES

CATALOGUE

ARE YOUR CORKS TOO SMALL?

GIVE US A RING AND WE'LL
SEE WHAT WE CAN DO TO
HELP.


